
Report of the Regulatory & Consents Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

6. PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE DOG CONTROL ACT 1996 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Terence Moody (Environmental Health Policy Leader) and 

Mark Vincent (Team Leader Animal Control) on the proposed amendments to the Dog Control Act 
1996 and the effects that these changes may have on dog control operations undertaken by this 
Council, and suggested matters on which submissions may be made. 

 
 The Committee resolved: 
 
 1. That the amended submissions be approved for sending to the Local Government and 

Environment Select Committee by 20 June 2003 with a request to be heard in regard to these. 
 
 2. That a supplementary report be prepared for the Council meeting on 26 June 2003 to seek the 

views of the Council in regard to charging for appeals to the Council against dangerous dog 
classifications. 

 
 


